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 DATE: July 25, 2024 
 
TO:  ALL INTERESTED PARTIES 
 

/s/ SUZANNE M. AMBROSE 
 
FROM: Suzanne M. Ambrose 
  Executive Officer 
 
SUBJECT:   NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED DATE FOR PUBLIC HEARING ON 

HEARINGS AND APPEALS DRAFT REGULATIONS   

 
On June 7, 2024, the State Personnel Board (Board) announced a public hearing to 
solicit input on proposed regulatory actions relative to hearings and appeals. 
 
Due to technical difficulties, the public hearing initially scheduled for July 23, 2024, at 
10:00 a.m. was cancelled.  
 
This communication serves to provide notice that a rescheduled public hearing 
regarding the proposed regulatory action adopting Section 58.14 and amending 
Sections 58.12, 58.13, 59.3, 60.1, and 60.2 of Title 2, Chapter 1, of the Code of 
Regulations will be held on July 30, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.   
 
Interested parties may provide comment(s) by webconference or by telephone.  The 
written comment period closed on July 22, 2024.     
 
Participate Via Webconference (WebEx) 
 
Link to Hearing: Hearings and Appeals  
Meeting Number: 2550 896 5725 
Meeting Password: 9DjWdg6taT6 
 
Participate Via Teleconference  
 
Phone Number: +1-408-418-9388 
Participant Code: 25508965725## 
 

https://spb-meetings.webex.com/spb-meetings/j.php?MTID=mb5f4bddfe8753120827e242fe19f63d0
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If you have any questions or comments, you may direct them to:  
 

Michelle La Grandeur, Chief 
Policy Division 

State Personnel Board 
801 Capitol Mall 

Sacramento, CA 95814 
Phone: (916) 651-0924 

Email: michelle.lagrandeur@spb.ca.gov 




